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By Councillor Rust for answer by the
Convener of the Transport and
Environment Committee at a meeting
of the Council on 16 December 2021

In the report to the Council in June 2021 on the potential
retention of Spaces for People measures, it indicated that
the monitoring of measures will be reported to Transport and
Environment Committee prior to the implementation of the
associated Experimental Traffic Regulation Orders
(ETROs).

In the report, there was a link to this data.

https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/downloads/file/29562/monitori
ng-cycle-counters

Please could you provide updated data to the present date?

Could this data be updated monthly from now on?

This data is very limited, which is a concern given the level
of investment in active travel and the need to ensure budget
is spent on effective projects. What are the plans for
additional locations for continual cycle counts and when will
these be active?

There has been reference previously to a more
comprehensive public data source being published. When
will this be live?
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